
Subject: Closing SVN access on Wednesday 11 February 2009
Posted by Mohammad Al-Turany on Sat, 07 Feb 2009 07:44:03 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear colleagues,

On Wednesday 11.02.09 we will close the read and write  access to
FairRoot/CbmRoot/PandaRoot repository, So that we can rename the base classes and
update the Runime Data Base, this should take one or two days, during these two days:

    1. All code  in the SVN will be adapted to these changes 
    2. All ASCII Parameter will be also adapted

After these changes, we will lose the backward compatibility  to the ROOT files already
produce. However old files can still be used with the old releases!

Please synchronize your development code with the trunk before Wednesday. Otherwise you
will have to merge the changes yourself!

Regards

Mohammad
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